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> Invitation to attend
Faculty, researchers, postdoctoral associates and graduate students from all Oklahoma research and 
education institutions are invited to attend the OK EPSCoR NSF Grants Workshop, which will be held 
Wednesday, April 20, 2011 at the Thurman J. White Forum on the University of Oklahoma Campus in 
Norman.  This annual event is designed to encourage an increase in the quality and quantity of proposals 
submitted by Oklahoma researchers to the National Science Foundation and other federal agencies.

The free, one-day workshop provides Oklahoma researchers and grant writers with information on funding 
opportunities available to them, including those from state and federal funding agencies such as NSF, DOD, 
DOE, NIH and OCAST .  The event will conclude with small-group Q&A sessions hosted by leaders in their 
respective fields.

Scheduled speakers:  Michael Heppler, assistant director of Graduate College Student Academic Services, 
Oklahoma State University; Alicia J. Knoedler, assistant vice president for research and director of the 
Center for Research Program Development and Enrichment, University of Oklahoma; Dan Luton, programs 
director, OCAST; and Gregory R. Rorrer, National Science Foundation “Energy for Sustainabililty” programs 
director, Division of Chemical, Bioengineering, Environmental and Transport Systems.

  
EPSCoR is pleased to provide the workshop at no cost to attendees, 
but registration is required.  Registration deadline is April 10, 2011.

Wednesday, April 20, 2011
Thurman J. White Forum * University of Oklahoma * Norman, OK

Oklahoma epscOr national science foundation 
grants workshop

> Register today at www.okepscor.org


